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Library use in April, 2013 totaled 13,506 patrons who checked out 21,918 items. Two 
Hundred Twenty-four Interlibrary Loan requests were originated by patrons.  As of the 
end of the month 7,155 active library borrowers (who had used their library cards 
within the last 60 months) been registered and 126 Reference Questions had been 
answered. 
 
Online With Libraries statistics are being maintained for the OWL Project Staff.  3,551 
OWL computer sessions were initiated during the month of April and 6,496 library 
patrons exclusively used computer-based resources. 
 
The library recorded 21 hours of volunteer participation in public activities 
programming by 18 individuals during the month of April. 
 
No major accidents or incidents took place at the library during the month of April. 
 
The library deposited fines and fees totaling $1,679.95 in April. 
 
Robin Harris received specialized OWL Training in Anchorage during the month of 
April.  Robbi has already begun scheduling OWL programming and even has originated 
two new programs from the Unalaska site as a result of the training. 
 
While the Librarian was on vacation, movement toward reassignment of the 
MorphoTrust TWIC workstation progressed.  The new, privately operated, station will 
be located in the Airport Business Center.  Timing of the change is dependent on 
publication in the Federal Register. 


